
Diocesan schools participating in the National School Lunch 
Program are offering complimentary meals to all students through 
December as a way to provide relief to families during the COVID-
19 pandemic. This has led to an immediate need for more help in 
our school cafeterias. 
   
Various schools in the Diocese of Covington currently have 
openings for full-time, part-time, and substitute workers.  Hours of 
work would be during the course of the school day.  Duties may 
ordinarily include food preparation, serving, and general cleanup.  
Interested individuals should contact Jackie Kaiser by e-mail 
at jkaiser@covdio.org, or call (859) 392-1500. 
 


